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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
December 
16th  Proud of You Event  
17th   Christmas Jumper Day 
17th  Christmas Dinner 
17th   Last Day of Term 2 
18th  Inset Day—SCHOOL CLOSED 

January 
6th  First Day of Term 3 
13th  After school clubs commence 
23rd  Year R Reading Workshop 9am 

February 
4th  Language Fair 
w/c 10th Safety Week 
13th  Class Photographs 
14th  Last Day of Term 3 
24th  First Day of Term 4 

Headteacher’s Blog 

Well, it would appear we’ve   
almost reached the end of      

another year - they seem to fly by faster and faster! 

We have been enjoying the lead up to the festive      
season in school with a variety of activities. Every 
class has decorated their door with a wreath made 
from recycled materials - the winners, as voted for 
by our Eco-Council, will be announced in Tuesday’s 
assembly. 

All the children have made the adults in school and 
at home very proud this week with their fantastic 
performances! Thank you to those who were able 
to come and support your children. Your generous 
donations after the performances raised £544! This 
money will go towards our defibrillator, which I’m 
delighted to say we now have enough money to 
purchase! This will potentially benefit our whole 
community, so a huge thanks for all those who 
have donated to this very worthy cause. Thank you 
to Rev Chris for coming to our Year 3/4 Christingle 
Service; we shall be donating £50 to St Andrew’s 
Church. We’re not quite there yet though! On    
Monday the children will enjoy their behaviour   
reward event, Proud of You. On Tuesday it is    
Christmas dinner day and the children can wear 
their Christmas Jumpers with the rest of their      
uniform. Tuesday is also the last day of term and 
school will finish at the normal time. Term 3 starts 
on 6th January 2020.  

I’m delighted to announce that 
Miss Salisbury, one of our TAs, had 
her baby boy on  Friday 29th      
November. George and Miss     
Salisbury are both doing very well! 

May I wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas.  

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Thank you for all your      

support. 
The PTFA managed to 

raise £2,000. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your support - we raised 

£372.61! 

After School Clubs will commence on     
Monday 13th January. You will receive a slip 
with your child’s allocation 
today.  Payment can be 
made via ParentMail and 
must be received by 10th 
January  
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